
Timboon 30th Oct  

10:45am 

6th Nov  

10:45am 

12th Nov 

Assembly of W&C 

Welcome K Currell A McMeel F Evans 

Leaders   P Nicholson             

M van Nieuwkerk 

Statue N Haugh, P Haugh M van Nieuwkerk B Delaney 

Reader A Denny R Hoffman M Leske 

P.O.F. G Delaney K Currell D Denny 

Gifts E Roberts, B Maslin D Moloney                

M Moloney 

 

M of C  P Martin T & E O’ Connor C Marr 

Church cleaning Vogel Family M Leske                   

M van Nieuwkerk 

M Leske                   

M van Nieuwkerk 

Bulletin  Denny Family G Swierczek M Dillon 

S Berry 

G Swierczek M Dillon 

S Berry 

Slides J McMeel, C Martin A Vogels A Vogels 

St  Joseph’s  Parish Timboon  

31 Hamilton Street. PO Box 62, Timboon 3268  

Phone:  5598 3193  Mobile: 0439 145 805  Fax: 5598 3681  

St. Andrew’s Simpson 

E-mail: timboon@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Supervising Priest: Fr. Lawrie O’Toole 
 

The Parish of Timboon  is a Parish with a 

Supervised Community Leadership. 

The Parish Leadership Team coordinates  

parish life and lay pastoral ministry  

supported by the Supervising Priest  and  the Visiting Priest.  

Fr Peter Murnane 0478 761 231 

Parish Leadership Team: 

Moderator: Jean McMeel 

Members: Marlene van Nieuwkerk, Katrina Currell,               

Gerard Vogels, Charles Martin, Pat Nicholson and       

Joanne Robertson 

Parish Secretary: George Swierczek                

Our sick: Terry McMeel, Pat Gaut, Sarah Vogels, Bailey Delaney,            

Ann Dodd,  Andrew Cook, Frank Vogels, Heather Paton, Tania Vogels,     

Margaret Dillon.                           

October Anniversaries:  Gus Dickmann, Edith Delahenty, Eileen Bartels, 

Sandra Van Kempen, Frank Mckinnon, Greg Carey, Lucy Nicholson                                                                                                                                  

St Andrew’s statue roster:                                  
30th October J Weteman, 6th November F & B 
Wouters, 13th November G Swierczek 

St Andrew’s, Simpson have either Mass or 

Assembly of W & C each Sunday at 9 am. Centrecare Meeting and lunch Thursday 3rd 

of November at Margaret Gay’s café Timboon 

at 11:30 a.m.  

All Saints Day November 1st. Assembly of 

Word and Communion, 12p.m. 

Raffle tickets for Mercy College car will be on 

sale Sunday 30th October 

Early in 2017 St. Joseph’s Parish, Timboon will 
commence a program to prepare children in yrs 2,3 
or older (current 2016 yrs 1,2+) for the sacraments 
after Baptism. For further information you may 
register the name/s of the child and at least one 
parent with a postal address and contact number. 
Please send this as a text message to Ruth Hoffman 
0428 983 252 BEFORE November 11th. 

Annual General Meeting 10:45 Sunday 30th October. 
The AGM will follow the service of Word and 
Communion at St. Joseph’s Timboon on Sunday 30th 
October at 10:45am. Diocesan Pastoral Consultant, 
Amanda Smith will chair the meeting. BYO lunch to 
share. There will be no service at Simpson that day.  

This year the Port Campbell Baptist Church (PCBC) is 
organising a Christmas Concert which will be 
presented on Sunday, 18th of December 2016 at 
10:30a.m. at the PCBC. To make this concert possible 
we are forming an Ecumenical Choir of all the local 
Churches in the area who are interested in being a part 
of this endeavour. If any are interested in being a part 
of the Ecumenical Choir they may sign up on the 
available sign up sheet by Sunday November 13th 
2016 at the latest. Rehearsals will begin on Thursday 
November 17th at 7:30 p.m. If you have any questions 
please contact Pastor Elmer Batres on 0425 544 397 or 
PCBC Secretary Nancy Batres-Croes on 0458 098 397. 

This weekend our parish will be holding the 
annual Catholic Mission World Mission Appeal. 
This year we are invited to reach out and support 
local community leaders in Papua New Guinea to 
engage with their people, help them heal the 
wounds caused by domestic violence and broken 
relationships, and find peace through mercy. 
Please come prepared next weekend and give 
generously. 

Freecall 1800 257 296 

catholicmission.org.au/PNG 

To celebrate the end of the year of Mercy, 

there will be Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament at 10:30am on Sunday, 6th of 

November, followed by mass at 10:45am at 

St. Josephs Timboon. This will be the only 

mass in the parish that weekend. Confessions 

after mass. Lunch afterwards, BYO to share. 

The Jubilee Year of Mercy will conclude in 

local churches on November the 13th 2016. 

You are invited to a Mass of Thanksgiving for 

the blessings of the Holy Year of Mercy, 

celebrated at the Ballarat Cathedral by Bishop 

Paul Bird CSSP on Sunday November 13th at 

10:30 am 

Finance Report 1/07/2015 to 30/06/2016 

Thanks to all parishioners who have 
donated so generously to our planned 

giving program 

Total Income: $56,066 

Total Expense $43,227 

Net Ordinary Income $12,839 

Any questions please contact                 
George Swierczek (Parish Bookkeeper) or 
Catherine Marr (Finance Committee) 

Excerpt Pope address on World Youth Day. God expects something from you. God 

wants something from you. God hopes in you. God comes to break down all our fences. 

He comes to open the doors of our lives, our dreams, our ways of seeing things. God 

comes to break open everything that keeps you closed in. He is encouraging you to 

dream. He wants to make you see that, with you, the world can be different. For the fact 

is, unless you offer the best of yourselves, the world will never be different. 
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